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August 16, 2023
To whom it may concern

| am writing this reference letter on behalf of Kev Meredith and his valued participation in
Stockholm Pride’s cultural and political conference - Pride House.

Since 2013, Kev has been a dependable and valued volunteer with Stockholm Pride working
as a conference host in Pride House every year, including our pandemic years. His
contributions eventually elevated him to our in-house AV/tech expert. In June 2023, Kev
accepted the role of Coordinator for Pride House Fair. He was responsible for
communication with our partners, layout, planning and setup of Pride House Fair, as well as
coordination with the conference facilities before, during and after our five-day festival. He
performed his duties flawlessly and professionally even in the face of the unforeseen
challenges that can arise during an extended event.

Stockholm Pride is a 100% volunteer initiative and Pride Week can be a very intense
experience and stressful environment especially for those without prior exposure. It was
our first year with free entry for our visitors and access to our organization's social media
channels. We were experiencing unprecedented attendance, up to 3000 people per day,
when | experienced a death in my family. Kev graciously supported me and picked up my
slack when | needed a moment or two to grieve.

I would gladly work alongside Kev again in any context.
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